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        9:30  am Sunday School – 10:40 am Worship Service
     

LET THE MORNING BRING ME 

WORD OF YOUR UNFAILING LOVE,
 

FOR I HAVE PUT MY TRUST IN YOU.

SHOW ME THE WAY I SHOULD GO,

FOR TO YOU I LIFT UP MY SOUL.

PSALM
143:8
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Our Vision Statement
We, at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are committed to 
obeying the commands God sets forth in his word (the bible) through
 i) worshipping God, ii) evangelizing the unbeliever iii) discipling the 
believer.

Serving this morning in Tabor Home:
Lawrence Klassen (speaker)
Ken & Laura, Pete & Louise and Shirley (music)

WORSHIP SERVICE
Sunday - June 3, 2018

    WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team
WELCOME/OPENING PRAYER -  Ken Hildebrand

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING

DEACON ELECTION
MESSAGE - Wes Schellenberg

CLOSING SONG                              
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION 

This week 
tuesday

7:30 - Ministerial Meeting
Wednesday
8:15 pm - Program Committee meeting at Laura Letkeman
saturday

Sr Youth event - details to be announced

next sunday
Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp
__________________________________________________

Bible In A Year - Reading Challenge

June 4th -10th       
2 Chronicles 21-36  John 14-19:22



to everyone that prayed for Chris during her surgery and for 
recovery!  Thank you for the meals, cards and messages!  May 
God bless you!!! - Chris & Garry Klassen & Family 

Summer Schedule - June 24-Sept. 2. There will be no Sunday 
School and the Worship Service will begin at 10 am.
_______________________________________________

COMING UP

June 22-24 - Church Camping & Picnic. Worship Service at Plum 
Coulee Campground at 10 am. More details to follow. 
There is a sign up sheet on the back table for church camping. 
Please sign up as soon as possible if you know that you are coming, 
(today would be good) or call Shirley Unrau by this week Friday. 
The campground policy has changed in that if we book the whole 
campground, we pay for all sites whether or not they are used. 

June 24 - 10 am - Church Picnic @ Plum Coulee campground. 
Fundraiser lunch will be served.

July 15-19 - VBS @ Glencross - 6:30-9:00 pm
_________________________________________

The Pregnancy Care Centre 
is once again doing the Baby Bottle Campaign!
It's so easy - pick up your empty baby bottle from the church 
foyer, fill it with change or a cheque, and bring it back to church 
on Father's Day.
All funds raised are used to provide supports and services to 
clients. Bottles with $15 or more will receive a charitable tax 
receipt. If you have any questions, please contact Heather 
Dyck, or the Pregnancy Care Centre at 325-7900.



Harvest for Kids – Volunteers needed.  On August 4, 2018 
Harvest for Kids plans to host 300 combines, 20,000 people, 
and raise funds to send 1 million children to camp in India 
where they will hear the life changing message of the gospel.  
Sign up to volunteer at www.harvestforkids.com or attend the 
Volunteer Expo on June 5th from 7-8 at Quality Inn Conference 
Centre to learn more and sign up for a specific role.  Everyone 
is invited, refreshments will be served.
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